
Parking and entrance instructions for Stillwater Area High School STRIVE

Traffic around the high school and in the parking lot is quite chaotic and overwhelming 7:20-7:40 each morning. The

easiest approach would be getting to the school before 7:20 and/or following the green path in the graphic below. We

recommend entering the lot either using the Stillwater Blvd entrance (access from the northbound lane only) or via the

58th St entrance by coming across the school entrance intersection from the north (coming from Speedway, Starbucks or

Kowalskis) or from the east (behind Menards and Walmart), indicated by the green arrows.

Visitor parking (two separate

blocks of spaces) indicated

by the blue boxes.

You will enter the building at

the yellow arrow. Enter that

bank of doors. In the

vestibule (before you go

through the second door

into the school) there will be

a door immediately to the

right on the far end. Enter

that door to find the

receptionist.

In order to get into the school, you will need your Driver’s License! There are zero exceptions to this policy now in the

Stillwater School District.

After signing in with your ID, ask the receptionist which door to exit, you will then be in the main entryway.

Go to the right and enter the main hallway, go right and you will end up in the cafeteria after a little walk. We meet

around the round tables in the back left of the cafeteria.

If you have any issues or need help the morning of, you can try my cell phone, 651.470.5269, but I admit that I am

usually busy setting up, talking with mentors or talking with students and I don’t always feel my phone ringing. Thank

you! Brent Voight, STRIVE Coordinator


